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  Easy Creating CDs & DVDs Tom Bunzel,2003 & • Simple, easy to follow step-
by-step guide for the beginner on adding data, audio and digital video to CDs
and DVDs. & & • While the book as a whole is general, with many how-to tips
and hints, it focuses on major software programs to illustrate these
concepts. & & • Includes coverage of audio and video CD creation as well as
authoring and outputting DVDs.
  PC Mag ,2007-11-20 PCMag.com is a leading authority on technology,
delivering Labs-based, independent reviews of the latest products and
services. Our expert industry analysis and practical solutions help you make
better buying decisions and get more from technology.
  Emerging Wireless Multimedia Apostolis Salkintzis,Nikos Passas,2005-10-31
The provision of IP-based multimedia services is one of the most exiting and
challenging aspects of next generation wireless networks. A significant
evolution has been underway for enabling such multimedia services and for
ultimately migrating the Internet to the wireless world. This book examines
this evolution, looking at an array of the most up-to-date wireless
multimedia technologies and services. The first part focuses on enabling
technologies for wireless multimedia, while the second is dedicated to the
new wireless multimedia services that are expected to play a key role in the
future wireless environment. In addition, the related recent standardization,
research and industry activities are addressed. * Covers a complete range of
multimedia hot topics, ranging from audio/video coding techniques to
multimedia protocols and applications * Discusses QoS issues in WLANs, 3G and
hybrid 3G/WLAN networks * Provides in-depth discussion of the most modern
multimedia services, such as Push-to-Talk, Instant Messaging, Presence,
mobile payments, MMS, WAP, and location-based multimedia services * Addresses
the emerging Multimedia Broadcast/Multicast Service (MBMS) and the key
aspects of IP Multimedia Subsystem (IMS) in 3G networks * Numerous on-line
references will assist readers in their quest for the most up-to-date
information This comprehensive resource will have instant appeal to students
in electrical and computer engineering or IT disciplines. It is also
essential reading for engineering managers, engineers in wireless systems and
multimedia, and wireless multimedia researchers.
  Crisis Communications Al Czarnecki,2007 In the valuable business guide
Crisis Communications: A Primer for Teams, author Al Czarnecki APR: Outlines
the roles of key players prior to and during a crisis situation Describes
aspects of planning and operational factors relevant to crisis
communications, and Details how to keep your team available and functioning
throughout a disaster With more than 130 subtopics and 220 links to Web-based
resources, your team will find this a rich and useful resource! Succinct,
practical and serious advice... lays down the roles senior managers should
play... delves right into the practicalities... emphasizes organizational
details and adaptability... A constructive primer on being prepared. —Kirkus
Reviews Solid... Versatile... Thorough... It can be used to implement the
Cadillac version of crisis plans, or used for simple solutions that can be
'cherry-picked' to suit any budget or context. —Pierrette Leonard APR, Fellow
CPRS, in a review on the CPRS National site A superb resource that prompts
all kinds of considerations that will help your people work better as a team
and communicate effectively during a crisis. I recommend it for graduate and
undergraduate courses in business continuity and incident response. —M. E.
Kabay, PhD, CISSP-ISSMP, Associate Professor, Information Assurance, Norwich
University A comprehensive look at crisis communications planning...
practical tools... a terrific read for anyone interested in crisis
communications, including executives outside of PR. —Rachelle Khalaf, Account
Manager, Torchia Communications CEOs and business continuity and public
affairs professionals will find this a worthwhile read. It flows well and
offers a trove of practical information. —Elizabeth Beaver, CBCP, FBC, Past
President, Disaster Recovery Information Exchange (Toronto) HR had better
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have its ducks in a row when a crisis or disaster occurs. This book, well
organized and to-the-point, will be a great reference for making that happen.
—George Pearson, editor and publisher (retired), Canadian HR Reporter The
book is on the reading list for the MBA in Public Relations at the DeGroote
School of Business at McMaster University (Canada) and the MSc in Emergency
Management at Dublin City University (Ireland). Many books are long on text,
short on ideas, and discarded during a crisis... Al has captured the
essentials in checklist and bullet point format. I recommend his book to my
students. —Alain Normand, Professor, Emergency Information Management, York
University, Sheridan College An excellent book in terms of content and as a
learning tool for any disaster and emergency management professional — the
material is well organized, systematically discussed and critically analyzed
in way that is just right for a classroom setting. —Niru Nirupama, PhD,
Assistant Professor and Coordinator of Emergency Management, School of
Administrative Studies, York University An excellent starting point for those
new to crisis communications as well as for smaller organizations without
access to extensive resources... —Phil Rothstein in Continuity Insights
magazine Very well done. It delivers a wealth of great information and
processes. —Gayle Mitcham, CBCP A 'must-have' for business management...
—Midwest Book Review Written as a handbook for senior
  Sams Teach Yourself Mac OS X Digital Media All in One Robyn Ness,2003
Digital Photos, Video, and Music All in One is designed to teach the new
computer user how to easily work with a variety of digital media. It doesn't
assume the reader wants to learn how to use just one product, but covers
multiple products and technologies together in a logical fashion: Digital
Cameras Photoshop Elements Burning CDs and DVDs Scanners and Printers MP3s
and Digital Music Digital Videos
  Digital Audio Technology Jan Maes,Marc Vercammen,2013-08-22 An expert team
from SONY Europe explains the technology behind today's major digital audio
consumer products, including the Compact Disc, MiniDisc, Super Audio CD, DVD-
Audio, MP3 and Digital Audio Tape. Beginning with a fascinating overview of
the history of audio technology, this fourth edition addresses the principles
and technologies which underpin the various formats currently available.
Considerable technical detail is provided, with extensive use of
illustrations to enhance understanding. Audio engineers, students and hi-fi
enthusiasts who want to gain an understanding of the way these technologies
have been developed will find no better introduction than this authoritative
guide from SONY, a forerunner in the digital audio industry.
  Home Theater For Dummies Danny Briere,Pat Hurley,2006-06-27 A low-tech way
to understand a high-tech system! Create the home entertainment center that
fits your home and your tastes Gadget fans, a home theater setup is the stuff
your dreams are made of. This book keeps the dream from becoming a nightmare!
Here's how to select, set up, and optimize a system, translate the
salesperson's geek-speak, connect all the parts throughout your home, and
even do cool stuff like accessing your system from your laptop computer.
Discover how to * Choose the right space for your system * Select and connect
source devices * Understand speakers, TV types, and remotes * Create a whole-
home network * Access your system away from home
  Designing and Developing Robust Instructional Apps Kenneth J.
Luterbach,2018-03-12 Designing and Developing Robust Instructional Apps
advances the state of instructional app development using three learning
paradigms for building knowledge foundations, problem-solving, and
experimentation. Drawing on research and development lessons gleaned from
noted educational technologists, time-tested systematic instructional design
processes, and results from user experience design, the book considers the
planning and specification of instructional apps that blend media (text,
images, sound, and moving pictures) and instructional method. Further, for
readers with little to no programming experience, introductory treatments of
JavaScript and Python, along with data fundamentals and machine learning
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techniques, offer a guided journey that produces robust instructional apps
and concludes with next steps for advancing the state of instructional app
development.
  PC Magazine ,2008
  ChatGPT for Java Bruce Hopkins,2024-02-27 Embrace the future of software
development! ChatGPT for Java is the perfect starting point for Java
developers to learn how to build intelligent applications using ChatGPT and
Open AI APIs. This book takes you from the ground up to demonstrate how to
use ChatGPT programmatically. You will learn the basics of ChatGPT and OpenAI
APIs, including how to authenticate, send prompts, generate responses, test
in the Playground, and handle errors. Each chapter includes practical
exercises which demonstrate different API functionalities and bring your
concepts to life. You will learn how to AI-enable your own applications using
models such as GPT-4, GPT-3.5, Whisper, DALL-E, and many more. As a result,
developers will understand that generative AI tools will not replace software
development jobs! Instead, you will leverage ChatGPT as your Java AI-pair
programmer to increase speed and productivity. You will also learn how
ChatGPT can provide powerful Natural Language Processing (NLP) capabilities
to your Java apps in order to understand various formats of unstructured
text. Step-by-step, you will apply the concepts covered to create your own
intelligent chatbots that can automatically process messages from either
Slack on Discord. With this book, Java developers will be empowered to take
their applications to new heights by leveraging the power of AI as this
exciting field continues to evolve and transform. What You Will Learn
Authenticate with the ChatGPT and OpenAI APIs and learn how to engineer and
send prompts Test your prompts in the ChatGPT Playground How to use multiple
artificial intelligence models Harness the power the temperature, top_p, and
other parameters that can ONLY be accessed by developers to create more
unique and engaging responses from ChatGPT Create intelligent bots for Slack
or Discord servers Incorporate context into prompts for betterresponses and
apply advanced features of the APIs. Explore future directions for ChatGPT
and OpenAI Who This Book Is For Beginning and intermediate Java developers
who have a basic understanding of Java programming concepts and are
interested in learning how to add intelligence to their applications by using
ChatGPT programmatically. No prior experience with ChatGPT or OpenAI APIs is
required.
  Crowdsourcing for Speech Processing Maxine Eskenazi,Gina-Anne Levow,Helen
Meng,Gabriel Parent,David Suendermann,2013-02-15 Provides an insightful and
practical introduction to crowdsourcing as a means of rapidly processing
speech data Intended for those who want to get started in the domain and
learn how to set up a task, what interfaces are available, how to assess the
work, etc. as well as for those who already have used crowdsourcing and want
to create better tasks and obtain better assessments of the work of the
crowd. It will include screenshots to show examples of good and poor
interfaces; examples of case studies in speech processing tasks, going
through the task creation process, reviewing options in the interface, in the
choice of medium (MTurk or other) and explaining choices, etc. Provides an
insightful and practical introduction to crowdsourcing as a means of rapidly
processing speech data. Addresses important aspects of this new technique
that should be mastered before attempting a crowdsourcing application. Offers
speech researchers the hope that they can spend much less time dealing with
the data gathering/annotation bottleneck, leaving them to focus on the
scientific issues. Readers will directly benefit from the book’s successful
examples of how crowd- sourcing was implemented for speech processing,
discussions of interface and processing choices that worked and choices that
didn’t, and guidelines on how to play and record speech over the internet,
how to design tasks, and how to assess workers. Essential reading for
researchers and practitioners in speech research groups involved in speech
processing
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  CNN 互動英語 2020 年 3 月號 No.234【有聲版】 LiveABC���,2020-01-01 ���������� ���������
��������������TOEIC ,TOEFL������ CNN���������CNN�����������������������������
�������������������������������������������� ►����������https://goo.gl/nvvopn
The Race for Containment �������� �������� An Overview of the Coronavirus and
the Measures Taken to Avoid an Epidemic ROBYN CURNOW, CNN ANCHOR So,
scientists are trying to figure out just how quickly this virus is spreading.
Of course, we’ve heard from Xi Jinping that it’s accelerating, but how
dangerous is it as well? Sanjay Gupta explains for us. Sanjay. DR. SANJAY
GUPTA, CNN CORRESPONDENT One of the questions we get often is: how similar is
this to SARS? And it’s worth pointing out that this is the same family of
viruses—this new virus and the SARS virus. You can take a look at it, there.
That’s the coronavirus. It’s named that because corona is crown, and you can
see that has a crown. What we know is that some time in December, the virus
started spreading from animals to humans. We knew that that was happening,
and then we also learned that it was spreading [from] human to human—that’s
what really got the public health’s [health] communities’ attention on this.
And what we now know is that this is spreading [from] human to human, fourth
generation, which is exactly what it sounds like—someone spreads it to
someone else, they spread it to several more people, and so on and so on. And
that’s where the spread and the concern about this becoming more widespread
really comes from. Now, when you look at a pathogen like this … take a quick
look at this box … there’s [there are] two things that matter, really: how
quickly it spreads—what I was just talking about—and then, how deadly it is.
If it’s not that deadly [and] doesn’t spread that much, that would put you in
the A box. The concern is … the worst-case scenario is that this goes into
the D box, there—highly transmissible and highly lethal as well. As far as
the containment efforts, I mean, it’s chaos, as you’ve probably seen now in …
at least in this area—around Wuhan. Tens of millions of people who are on
lockdown—meaning they’re not allowing vehicles in or vehicles to go out. This
is a … it’s a very strong policy; it’s an aggressive policy; it’s typically a
policy that is done later in stages of an outbreak as opposed to this early.
And it’s unclear whether China’s just being very aggressive or whether they
are dealing with data that we are not yet familiar with because it is an
aggressive policy over there. They’re also recommending everyone wear masks,
for example, in Wuhan. And just a quick tidbit, I’ll tell you. The masks, as
you might imagine, are not going to stop viral particles from getting into
your nose and your mouth. They can get through the mask or around the mask.
What they really do more than anything else, as I’ve seen covering these
stories, is that they prevent you from touching your nose and your mouth,
which is also one of the most common ways this virus is transmitted. CNN主播 蘿蘋．
�� �������������������������������������������������������������������������
CNN��� �������� �����������������SARS���������������������������——������SARS�
������������������������������������������������������� ���������������������
�������������������������������������������——��������������������������������
����������������������������——�����������������������������������������������
氾濫的憂慮就是那麼來的。 觀察像這樣的病原體的時候……快速看一下這個格子……真正重要的是兩件事：傳播的速度有多快——就是我剛剛所談的，接著是致命程度有多高。
�����������������������A����������……�������������D������——������������� �����
������������������������……�������——���������������������������������……�������
�����������������������������������������������������������������������������
������������� ���������������������������������������������������������������
�������������������������������������������������������������������� ����
Global Epidemic ��������������������� WHO Declares Coronavirus a Global
Health Emergency as Virus Continues to Spread �������1�3 0�������������������
升為國際關注的緊急公共衛生事件，全球各國繃緊神經，全面防疫。 專題報導 The Race for Containment 對抗新型冠狀病毒 全球防疫大作戰！
An Overview of Coronavirus and the Measures Taken to Avoid an Epidemic ������
������������������������������������������������������������ �� A Regal Split
������������ ������ Friction in the Royal Family as Harry and Meghan Announce
Plans to Step Back �������������IG���������������������������������������� ��
Brexit: Round Two ������ ���������� Britain Leaves the EU, But It Is Far from
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Over ���1�31�������������������������11������������������������������������ �
� Jeans for All ���������──Levi’s����� How Levi’s Went from Workmen’s Wear to
a Cultural Icon �������Levi’s����������������������21������������������ ��
Oscars Highlights 2020����� �������������� The Glitz and Glamour of the 92nd
Academy Awards �92������������������������������������������������� �� Speed
and Pedigree ���������──��� Checking Out Porsche’s Legendary Racing Cars ����
����������CNN���������������������������������������� �� Creepy-Crawly
Cuisine ���� ���������� Could Insects Be the Food of the Future? ������������
�������������������������������������������������� �� Capital Defense ������
�──������� Floods Caused by Sea Level Rise Could Devastate London 30���������
�������������������������������������������� �� Towering Vista ������ ������
Exploring the Sights and Sounds of Downtown Dubai ���������������������������
���������������������������������� CNN ���� Donald Trump Acquitted ������ ���
��� Storm Ciara Aids Subsonic Flight Record ������������������� Jeff Bezos
Pledges Billions for Climate Change ������ ����������� CNN����� ������ ����
�CNN China’s New Forbidden City ����� ������
  Applied Speech and Audio Processing Ian McLoughlin,2009-02-19 This hands-
on, one-stop resource describes the key techniques of speech and audio
processing illustrated with extensive MATLAB examples.
  The Daughter of Sherlock Holmes Leonard Goldberg,2017-06-06 Joanna Blalock,
a highly skilled nurse with unique mental talents is recruited into the
investigative team of the elderly Dr. John Watson and his handsome son before
being swept up in a Holmesian mystery with ties to the Second Afghan War, a
hidden treasure and a murder at the highest levels of British society.
  Active Listening 3 Teacher's Manual with Audio CD Steve Brown,Dorolyn
Smith,2007-03-05 Active Listening Second edition for adult and young adult
learners has task-based units built around a topic, function, or grammatical
theme. Teacher's Manual 3 contains step-by-step practical teaching notes,
optional speaking activities and listening strategies, culture notes, and
suggested times for completing lessons. Photocopiable unit quizzes, two
complete tests with Audio CD, and complete answer keys are also included.
  ICT Infrastructure and Computing Milan Tuba,Shyam Akashe,Amit
Joshi,2022-11-07 This book proposes new technologies and discusses future
solutions for ICT design infrastructures, as reflected in high-quality papers
presented at the 7th International Conference on ICT for Sustainable
Development (ICT4SD 2022), held in Goa, India, on 29–30 July 2022. The book
covers the topics such as big data and data mining, data fusion, IoT
programming toolkits and frameworks, green communication systems and network,
use of ICT in smart cities, sensor networks and embedded system, network and
information security, wireless and optical networks, security, trust, and
privacy, routing and control protocols, cognitive radio and networks, and
natural language processing. Bringing together experts from different
countries, the book explores a range of central issues from an international
perspective.
  Building AI Applications with ChatGPT APIs Martin Yanev,2023-09-21 Enhance
your application development skills by building a ChatGPT clone, code bug
fixer, quiz generator, translation app, email auto-reply, PowerPoint
generator, and more in just one read! Key Features Become proficient in
building AI applications with ChatGPT, DALL-E, and Whisper Understand how to
select the optimal ChatGPT model and fine-tune it for your specific use case
Monetize your applications by integrating the ChatGPT API with Stripe
Purchase of the print or Kindle book includes a free PDF eBook Book
DescriptionCombining ChatGPT APIs with Python opens doors to building
extraordinary AI applications. By leveraging these APIs, you can focus on the
application logic and user experience, while ChatGPT’s robust NLP
capabilities handle the intricacies of human-like text understanding and
generation. This book is a guide for beginners to master the ChatGPT,
Whisper, and DALL-E APIs by building ten innovative AI projects. These
projects offer practical experience in integrating ChatGPT with frameworks
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and tools such as Flask, Django, Microsoft Office APIs, and PyQt. Throughout
this book, you’ll get to grips with performing NLP tasks, building a ChatGPT
clone, and creating an AI-driven code bug fixing SaaS application. You’ll
also cover speech recognition, text-to-speech functionalities, language
translation, and generation of email replies and PowerPoint presentations.
This book teaches you how to fine-tune ChatGPT and generate AI art using
DALL-E APIs, and then offers insights into selling your apps by integrating
ChatGPT API with Stripe. With practical examples available on GitHub, the
book gradually progresses from easy to advanced topics, cultivating the
expertise required to develop, deploy, and monetize your own groundbreaking
applications by harnessing the full potential of ChatGPT APIs.What you will
learn Develop a solid foundation in using the ChatGPT API for natural
language processing tasks Build, deploy, and capitalize on a variety of
desktop and SaaS AI applications Seamlessly integrate ChatGPT with
established frameworks such as Flask, Django, and Microsoft Office APIs
Channel your creativity by integrating DALL-E APIs to produce stunning AI-
generated art within your desktop applications Experience the power of
Whisper API's speech recognition and text-to-speech features Discover
techniques to optimize ChatGPT models through the process of fine-tuning Who
this book is for With best practices, tips, and tricks for building
applications using the ChatGPT API, this book is for programmers,
entrepreneurs, and software enthusiasts. Python developers interested in AI
applications involving ChatGPT, software developers who want to integrate AI
technology, and web developers looking to create AI-powered web applications
with ChatGPT will also find this book useful. A fundamental understanding of
Python programming and experience of working with APIs will help you make the
most of this book.
  Split Swati Avasthi,2012-01-24 A riveting portrait of life after abuse from
an award-winning novelist. Sixteen-Year-Old Jace Witherspoon arrives at the
doorstep of his estranged brother Christian with a re-landscaped face
(courtesy of his father’s fist), $3.84, and a secret. He tries to move on,
going for new friends, a new school, and a new job, but all his changes can’t
make him forget what he left behind—his mother, who is still trapped with his
dad, and his ex-girlfriend, who is keeping his secret. At least so far. Worst
of all, Jace realizes that if he really wants to move forward, he may first
have to do what scares him most: He may have to go back. Award-winning
novelist Swati Avasthi has created a riveting and remarkably nuanced portrait
of what happens after. After you’ve said enough, after you’ve run, after
you’ve made the split—how do you begin to live again? Readers won’t be able
to put this intense page-turner down.
  Advances in Data Mining. Applications and Theoretical Aspects Petra
Perner,2009-07-09 This volume comprises the proceedings of the Industrial
Conference on Data Mining (ICDM 2009) held in Leipzig
(www.data-mining-forum.de). For this edition the Program Committee received
130 submissions. After the pe- review process, we accepted 32 high-quality
papers for oral presentation that are included in this book. The topics range
from theoretical aspects of data mining to app- cations of data mining, such
as on multimedia data, in marketing, finance and telec- munication, in
medicine and agriculture, and in process control, industry and society. Ten
papers were selected for poster presentations that are published in the ICDM
Poster Proceedings Volume by ibai-publishing (www.ibai-publishing.org). In
conjunction with ICDM two workshops were run focusing on special hot app-
cation-oriented topics in data mining. The workshop Data Mining in Marketing
DMM 2009 was run for the second time. The papers are published in a separate
workshop book “Advances in Data Mining on Markting” by ibai-publishing
(www.ibai-publishing.org). The Workshop on Case-Based Reasoning for
Multimedia Data CBR-MD ran for the second year. The papers are published in a
special issue of the International Journal of Transactios on Case-Based
Reasoning (www.ibai-publishing.org/journal/cbr).
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  Billboard ,2000-02-12 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming,
media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends.
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